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            June 11, 2021  

 

City Street and Ditch Work Notification 
 

To: Residents of the City of Williamsburg 
 

We are so excited about the paving of the streets in Williamsburg!  No more Dust! 

 

When is it going to happen?  

Construction activities are expected to begin in the next few weeks and continue through 

September 2021.  

 

What is going to happen? 

We will be performing ditch repair and culvert repair/installation along with the paving of the 

streets. This will improve drainage and help to extend the life of the street material. 

 

How will I know what is happening? 

You will be notified by a flyer on your door when work on your street is scheduled. The flyer will 

notify you of what is what is happening, when it will begin, and the anticipated completion time. 

We will also post on Facebook and the City Website under “City Projects”. 

 

What do I need to do? 

During construction on your street, it may be necessary to temporarily close a street to vehicle 

traffic. You may be required to stay off the road for a period of days so please make alternate 

arrangements for access to your home if needed. We will only do this when necessary. During 

construction you may be required to move your vehicle off the street. This means you will not be 

allowed to park in the ditch or along the side of the street as well. If you are asked to keep off the 

streets/ditches, please do so. Your vehicle may be towed at owner’s expense if necessary. 

 

Questions? 

Please notify City Hall or come to a City Council Meeting the first Monday of the month at 7:00 

PM.  

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Nola J Burgess 

City Clerk 

Williamsburg, KS 66095 

 

Map of Project will be posted at City Hall and the City Hall outside Notification Board 


